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Statement of Sam Hoyt 
  
Recently, accusations and slurs have been made online about my personal life; and like a lot of 
things on the Internet, much of it is false. 
  
Here’s what is true. Several years ago, my wife and I had a difficult time in our marriage.  Since 
that time, my wife Connie and I have worked hard to put this behind us, and believe the episode 
to be a painful but private matter best left in the past.  
  
While my past actions were unfortunate, and for which I have expressed to my family my sincere 
apology, one blogger has alleged that official rules or laws were broken. That simply is not true. 
  
It’s sad that my political opponents have chosen to resort to the lowest tactics by dredging up a 
private matter from years ago just 21 days before an election.  The timing is no accident. They 
would rather wallow in this type of politics than debate the challenges that face our community. I 
am disappointed, but frankly, not all that surprised given the players involved. 
  
I leave this in the voters’ hands. It’s my view that the people of Buffalo and Grand Island face 
more pressing issues than this. My family, who are more important to me than anything, has 
gone through a great deal to put this in the past where it belongs. We ask only for the privacy 
that any other family would be granted under these circumstances -- nothing more, nothing less. 
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